
3. LONG TERM COUNCIL COMMUNITY PLAN 
 
 The Strategic Adviser briefed Board members on the requirements for preparing Long Term Council 

Community Plans proposed by the Local Government Bill now before Parliament, and advised 
members on the steps that would need to be taken.  The Board decided: 

 
 1. That the Chairperson and two Community Board members work with the Community Advocate 

to formulate a suitable programme for collaborating with the Burwood/Pegasus community. 
 
 2. That after collaborating with the community the Board make its views on community outcomes 

and priorities known to the Council by March 2003 (at the earliest). 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


